
                                                          
 

 
22nd September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
Our Harvest Assembly for our school children will be on Monday 2nd October 2023 and we will be collecting for the 
Canterbury Food Bank. 
 
We are appealing to you as supporters to spread the word and ask friends, family and work colleagues if they would 
be prepared to donate an item (or more) of food to the Food Bank. Below is a list of the food items that they are 
particularly short of. A full list of food items, and more information, can be found on the website 

www.canterburyfoodbank.org.   
 

 
 
 
We are very grateful for any donations and support, no matter how small, it all makes a difference. Please send your 
donations into school with your child from Monday 25th September. 
 
Best Wishes, 
 
 
 
Mrs Emma Campbell 
Headteacher 

Pilgrims’ Way 

Primary School 
Pilgrims’ Way, Canterbury, Kent, CT1 1XU 

Telephone: 01227 760084  

Email: office@pilgrims-way.kent.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs Emma Campbell 
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